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August 3rd, 2017 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and friends,  
 
A decree from the MINESEC has recently been released, in which Enko Bonanjo International School 
has been included in the list of establishments that do not meet the necessary criteria for 
compliance with the Cameroonian law.  
 
This decree does not reflect the latest steps Enko Education has undertaken to finalize the file for 
creation and opening of the school. The folder has been hand-delivered to the Regional Delegate of 
Coastal Secondary Educations on June 22.  
 
We confirm that all of the required documents have been gathered. We built the file working closely 
with the Regional Delegate and his team, whom we thank for their support.   
 
We are taking all necessary actions to restore the previous situation, within the shortest time, and we 
are actively working closely with the authorities to do so. The issue will quickly be resolved, and we 
assure you that the start of school 2017 will take place on the dates initially planned, entirely in 
accordance with current regulations.  
 
We are fully confident about the fact that the establishment of Enko Bonanjo Internation School 
meets the expectations of the Ministry of Secondary Education, the parents and the students, like 
every other Enko school.  
 
Please note that this matter has our full attention, and all Enko staff remains at your disposal.   
 
 
  
 
 
 
Eric Pignot 
CEO 
 


